
 

 

 

February 22, 2022 
To whom it may concern 

 
Company EBARA CORPORATION 

Representative Masao Asami, President and Representative 
Executive Officer 

 (Securities code: 6361, TSE First Section) 
Contact Shu Nagata, Executive Officer, 

Division Executive, Corporate Strategic 
Planning and Human Resources Division 

 (Tel: +81-3-3743-6111) 

 

 

Basic Idea and Policy Regarding Reduction in the Trading Unit of the Company’s Shares 
 

 

1. Basic idea regarding reduction in the trading unit 
EBARA (the Company) understands that a reduction in the trading unit is an ef-

fective way to increase share liquidity and expand investor base. 
 

 
2. Policy regarding reduction in the trading unit 

The Company carefully considers the necessity of the reduction in trading unit 
and the timing for reduction taking into account such factors as the equity market 
condition and its share price trend comprehensively. 

 
 

This disclosure constitutes a disclosure in accordance with Article 409 of the Tokyo Stock 
Exchange’s Securities Listing Regulations (concerning disclosure of reductions in the 
minimum investment), which applies to the Company since its minimum investment as 
of December 31 , 2021 , was valued at JPY 500,000 or greater. 
 

 End of News Release 
 

 
 

(Translation) 
Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the event 
of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 
 


